
 
  
 
 

 
 

VILLAGE OF CHENEQUA 

OFFICIAL NOTICE  
 

NOVEMBER 5, 2024, PRESIDENTIAL ELECTION 

LOCATION, HOURS OF POLLING PLACE 
 

The polls will be open for the Presidential Election to be held on 

November 5, 2024, from 7:00 AM to 8:00 PM.  Voting will take place 

at the Village Hall located at 31275 W. County Road K in the Village 

of Chenequa.  The polling place is accessible to elderly and voters with 

disabilities. 
 
If you have questions concerning your polling place, contact the 

municipal clerk. 

Deanna Braunschweig 

Village of Chenequa 

31275 W County Road K 

Chenequa WI  53029 

At the close of voting on Election Day, pursuant to the provisions of 

Wis. Stat. §19.84, the Election Inspectors will convene as the Local 

Board of Canvassers for the purpose of conducting the local canvasses 

pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§7.51. This meeting will be open to the public 

pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§19.81-89. 
 

If provisional ballots have been issued and are subsequently cured 
by the voter before 4:00 p.m. on the Friday after the election, the 
municipal board of canvassers must meet no later than the 
following Monday at 9:00 a.m. to process the cured provisional 
ballots.  This is a public meeting and requires applicable notice. 
 

Deanna Braunschweig 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 

Phone: (262) 367-2239 


